
 

APPENDIX C – COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT  
 
Hi Vanessa, 
 
Just writing in about the site plan letter I received in the mail at the beginning of this week.  
 
I’m not sure if Jason King needs to wait to start his construction work (inside / outside the 
house) until after the September approval dates in the letter, but it looks like he has already 
almost completed the outside deck work on the rear.  
 
Please give me a ring at to discuss the process. Thank you.  
 
Here are some pictures to show the work: 
 

 
 

 
 


